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Message from: Maja Krakowiak mkrakowi@uccs.edu 

Dear Faculty, 

  

Here are some updates on relevant happenings and discussions that are going on at the campus 
and system level. Our next Faculty Representative Assembly meeting is on Friday, March 9. 

  

• FCQ Redesign Task Force. The task force has created a new set of question and is 
soliciting feedback from faculty. David Moon, the Chair of the Task Force, sent an email 
to faculty-l on Wednesday with the proposed questions. You can provide feedback on the 
proposed questions in one of the three ways David outlined in his email. 

  

• Article and Policy 5. Article and Policy 5 of Regent’s Law is undergoing a review. The 
second draft of the revised Article and Policy 5 is available on the public website along 
with an outline of changes in the 2nd draft. I encourage all faculty to look at the draft and 
to submit comments through the public website. The deadline for submitting feedback on 
the 2nd draft is April 2. 

  

• Article and Policy 7. Article 7 and Policies 7A-7D of Regent’s Law are also undergoing 
a review. This article and policies deal with issues related to students. An outline of 
proposed changes and the first draft of the policies is available on the public website. 
Please submit your feedback on the first draft of the policy through the public website by 
March 31. 

  

• Faculty Assembly Special Purpose Committee on Research. This committee looked at 
ways to support faculty research and graduate education on campus and has drafted a 
proposal of goals and action steps for the administration to consider. The Faculty 
Representative Assembly will discuss this proposal at the next FRA meeting on March 9. 
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• CU Online Proposal. The Board of Regents voted to approve the second part of the 
online resolutions, which outlines a plan for implementing specific goals regarding online 
education. 

  

• Faculty Assembly Elections. Please consider running for a faculty governance 
position.  We will be electing: (i) representatives from each college; (ii) secretary; (iii) 
president; (iv) vice president/president elect; and (v) a faculty council representative. The 
official call for nominations was sent out on February 1st, and nominations (including 
self-nominations) will be accepted until Monday, March 5th by 5pm. Please submit your 
nominations/self-nominations directly to Melissa Benton, mbenton@uccs.edu, making 
sure to verify with your nominee that he/she is willing to run for election. Elections are 
scheduled for March 19th-23th, 2018. Please get involved, and consider serving in 
these important roles. 

  

Respectfully, 

  

Maja Krakowiak 

2017-2018 Faculty Assembly President 
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